
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 October 2016 
 
 
 
TO:  All St Bede’s College Parents 
 

RE:  ST BEDE’S COLLEGE – PRINCIPAL APPOINTMENT 
 
We have great pride in the achievements of the College, ably led by Br Garry Coyte and supported by all the teaching 
and support staff.  Br Garry has indicated that next year, his 11th year as Principal, will be his last at the College.  
Over this time our school has made great strides in teaching and learning; expansion of our facilities and class 
streams; care of our students; and their development into young adults. 
 
The School Board has consequently commenced a process for selection and appointment of our next school 
principal, who will be appointed with the approval of the Br Visitor (Provincial) of the De La Salle Brothers.  We are 
developing an updated recruitment package that includes a position statement.   Over the coming weeks we will 
be consulting various groups within the school community to seek feedback on the key features of this important 
role. 
 
To ensure all parents and carers have the opportunity to provide input to the process, we will shortly distribute 
details of a survey that provides a mechanism for feedback.  We encourage you to participate – all feedback is 
valuable.  Further details will be released shortly. 
 
These are exciting and positive times for St Bede’s College and the entire school community.  As a Board, we will 
provide regular updates on the selection and appointment process of our next College Principal. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Anthony Brinkley 
CHAIR 
St Bede’s College Board 
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